
BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

PUBLIC HEARING 

JUNE 10, 2008 

 

Supervisor Earl Schlegel called the Busch Road Water Line Public Hearing to order at 7:00 

P.M.  Also present for the board were Amy Cook, Clerk; Jeff Putnam, Ed Magnus, and 

Mike Marr, Trustees.  Debbie Trevino and Joanne Strahm were absent.  Approximately 

(10) ten people were in the audience.   

 

Attorney David Meyer addressed the board and noted the steps that the board will take to 

continue on the process of creating a special assessment district for the Busch Road water 

line.   

 

PUBLIC COMMENT:  6:05 pm 

 

Supervisor Schlegel closed the public hearing at 6:20pm 

 

Amy Cook 

Birch Run Township Clerk 

Approved:  July 8, 2008  _________________________ 


